
Stacy R. King, Ed.D., Superintendent of Kansas City International Academy
414 Wallace Ave, Kansas City MO 64125
Telephone: 816-300-2003
E-mail: sking@kcia.us

KC International Academy Parking Lot Update

● All trees have been removed.
● All power and water lines have been relocated. 
● Public relations have been positive with the community - Positive feedback about the level of

communication and A.L. Huber’s leadership in overseeing the work.
● Next steps are starting the retaining wall.
● The project is currently on track to finish by mid-December at the latest.

Sincerely,

Stacy R. King, Ed.D.
Superintendent
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